
K-15016/17 /2018-SC-I (Pt. l)/(US-11) 
Government of India 

Ministry of Housing and Urban Affairs 
(Smart Cities Mission) 

Nirman Bhawan, New Delhi 
Dated: 2151 December, 2020 

To, 

CE Os of 100 Smart Cities 

Subject:- Notification of the Scheme for Financial Support to PPPs in Infrastructure 
Viability Gap Funding Scheme (VGF Scheme) - reg. 

Sir/Madam, 

I am directed to inform that Government of India has notified the Scheme for 
Financial Support to PPPs in Infrastructure Viability Gap Funding (VGF Scheme). A 
copy of the Guidelines for Financial support to PPPs and Annexures is enclosed. 

2. It is requested to avail the benefits of this scheme proactively. 

With regards, 

Yours faithfully, 

(Sabak Lal Prasad) 
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 

Tel:- 23062908/23062742 
Email: sabaklal.prasad@nic.in 

Copy to: 

1. Pr. Secretary (UD) of States/UTs 

2. Mission Director of States/UTs 


